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A message from Miss Woodward 
 
Our staff, children, families and governors have been working 
really hard over the last year to develop a shared school vision, 
which embodies our whole school ethos, and is truly at the heart 
of the work here at Haxby Road. 

Our new school vision 
‘Learn, Grow and Aspire Together’ 

underpins our commitment to providing an outstanding and 
holistic education to all our children across school. Our inclusive 
vision will sit alongside our key virtues of ‘Trust, Kindness and 
Self-Belief.’ Our vision and virtues establish everything from 
our behaviour, teaching and learning to the conversations we 
have with our children and families. 

Take Care and Stay Safe. 
Miss Woodward 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Matters 

 

Our School Target is 97% 

This week our attendance was: 

93.84% 

The winners this week are… 

First Place: Gillygate with 99.63%  

Second Place: Fossgate with 

98.15% 

Third Place: Ousegate with 

95.26%  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Monday 3rd May – Bank Holiday – School 
Closed 
 
Friday 7th May - NSPCC Number Day 
 
Friday 28th May - Whole School Training 
Day – School Closed 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to say THANK YOU to all our 

families, as our weekly attendance figure is 

improving - well done. However, we now have 

a number of families arriving late. Please try 

your very best to get to school on time. If you 

need support please ask Mr Smart. 

All children need bringing onto the school 

premises with an adult unless your child is in 

year 5 or 6 and we have parental consent. 

Maths is Fun! 
 
Here is this week's website link to play maths games at 
home   

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The family of the late Captain Sir Tom Moore is inviting the 
world to take inspiration from his famous 100 laps around 
his garden to celebrate Captain Tom’s life, his 
generosity of spirit and the hope and joy he brought to 
millions. 
 
On Friday April 30th, in honour of Captain Tom we will be 
setting challenges for the children based on the number 
100. Perhaps you can come up with your own challenges at 
home and share them with us on Seesaw. 
 
Let the number 100 be your inspiration and do something 
amazing, whether it is…100 star jumps, 100 laps of your 
garden, baking 100 cupcakes or singing for 100 minutes! 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Our new school vision 

“Learn, Grow and 

Aspire Together.” 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/

